
I am writing in opposition to HB 1151.  

Limiting the North Dakota Game and Fish Department's tools to try and limit the spread of Chronic Wasting Disease
across 
North Dakota is not a way to manage deer.  The legislature should not be trying to become wildlife biologists as they do 
not have any training in the craft.


